
2020 DRAFT Medi-Cal and CareAdvantage 

P4P Program Guidelines Posted 

HPSM’s 2020 Medi-Cal and CareAdvantage P4P Program Guideline drafts are now available to 

view on HPSM’s website at https://www.hpsm.org/primary-care-incentives

These guidelines provide details on HPSM’s 2020 Primary Care Pay for Performance (P4P) 

Program, including quality benchmarks and measure specifications. Please note, these 

guidelines are currently in draft form and remain subject to change throughout our comment 

period. Please see below for additional information on how to send feedback/comments to 

HPSM. 

The website page also has the program webinar recordings from the network-wide webinars 

conducted in December 2019. 

Please share your feedback! 

Please use the feedback form on the webpage to submit your questions or comments on the 

draft guidelines - https://www.hpsm.org/guidelines-feedback 

https://www.hpsm.org/primary-care-incentives
https://www.hpsm.org/guidelines-feedback

